Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 056/17/2022: Richard Meilleur

We have graded most of our dirt roads and added gravel where needed.

We have cut brush on the Smith and Spicer roads.

Two BOCES students have been doing their internship; Ethan Cross and Brock
Sharlow. They have been a big help and | would like to thank them for their hard

work and effort they have put in.

We installed a new culvert at the Town Barn as the old metal pipe rotted out and
crushed. We also installed a driveway pipe on the Hill Road.

We have been ditching and peeling shoulders on the Mackin, Stalker and Cook
roads., to improve drainage.

We had to replace the power steering unit in the Grader; it is fixed now so we
should finish dirt roads within a week or so.

We have fixed one of the dump boxes that needed repairs with new hinges for
the side tilt and cleaned and painted it while it was a part to help stop corrosion
and make the box last longer.

Brian Burnett picked the box we purchased on Auctions International, | would like
to thank him. We will be installing it on the 2009 Mack.

We got about 90 cords of firewood logs and butts from Seaway Timber at no
charge. We just had to haul them from Clare. | would like to thank Tim Curran for
letting us have the firewood.

| have sent two bills to NYPA for reimbursement of $2,153.68.

| will have a list of paving projects at the next board meeting. | have spoke to
Kevin Burke from SLC paving and we will be paving in August.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.



